
 

 

 

 
Mandatory E-Lien Deadline 

July 1, 2023 

All lienholders who conduct 12 or more lien transactions annually must be enrolled in the e-lien 
program by July 1, 2023.  

Lienholders who qualify for e-lien under this criterion but are not enrolled in the program will be 
out of compliance with Indiana Code 9-17-5-6(j)(5). If no steps are taken by qualifying 
lienholders to comply with the requirements by the deadline, paper liens submitted by said 
lienholder could be deprioritized until work necessary for those compliant lienholders has been 
completed. 
 
Benefits of E-Lien: 

• Secure online storage 
• Easier lien management 
• Faster and more secure lien releases 
• Reduced paper and mailing costs 
• Reduction in risk of title fraud 
• Simplified processes 
• Increased efficiency 

 

There are two service providers, DDI and Dealertrack, certified and actively providing e-lien 
services in Indiana. Two additional service providers are actively working towards their 
certification, PDP Group and Secure Title Administration. These folks will be onboarded in the 
coming months. 

For more information or details about contacting an approved service provider, visit our 
website: https://www.in.gov/bmv/titles/electronic-lien-and-titling-overview/  

Questions? Email us! ELTHelpDesk@bmv.in.gov  
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